SAC MINUTES
FEB 1st, 2023
Attendance:  Michelle, Madonna, Divya, Julie, Lisa, Jane, Bernadette, Renee, Tammy

Regrets: Holli
 Meeting called to order at 6pm

Julie approved agenda
Minutes approved by all 

· We need to switch who are co-chairs for our sac as the co-chairs can not be staff of the school. Michelle and Madonna will be co-chairs.

· February is registration month, new students can register, this is all done on-line, everything that needs to be verified is also done on-line as well. If you know of anyone, please let them know.
· We have received additional funding on the amount of $6800 for breakfast foods from HRCE. This must be spent along with what has been spent before on food for the students that may need a snack throughout the day.
· The school celebrated family literacy day in one of the classrooms being used for this. The 5/6 class set up forts for the students to use and read with their cross age buddies.
· The great feed back that we received from the 5/6 class about the HEART program, so this will continue. We have a basketball program that runs at lunch time grades 2-3 go Mondays at lunch and 4-6 on Wednesdays at lunch. This will run for 8 weeks. 
· HFX dance has also started up a hip-hop class for the upper grades.

SSP- has the same goal as before. We want to achieve this goal. 
We are meeting with the 3-6 teachers for literacy and math to see where we can help students move forward and achieve our goal. Our literacy coach and math support teacher are back also. Math support will mainly be for Gr. 2.

Grant money that we have received 
SAC grant
Healthy school grant 
Student support grant which is $5000 +$1 per student 
· With these grants the school will be able to provide supplies or tools that will help the students throughout they day whether it be in the classroom or a calming zone and also for the students to build a positive relationship with their peers or other students through clubs at lunch time.  The grant money will also be used for things like field trips and non fiction books.
· All sac members agreed that what the teachers had on their wish list for supporting the students will be able to be We have a soccer program for students that will start up in the spring.
· We are looking at changing the photographer for school photos due to a few hiccups this year with pictures. Next meeting, we will go over the contract and look at our options, we will also explore other options to see if we want to stay with the current one or break this contract and go with someone else.


Next meeting Mar 22nd 
Meeting adjourned at 6:34pm
